
Mesa Regal Pickleball Club 

Weekly Announcements – November 19, 2017 

Mesa Regal Website - www.mrpickleballclub.com 

Mesa Regal Suggestion Box – email suggestion@mrpickleballclub.com 

Mesa Regal Online Reservation - www.holdmycourt.com/reserve2/mrpbc 

 

 Remember to fill in a new membership form this season (2017-18) if you haven’t already 

done so.  We need both new and returning members playing on our courts to fill this out 

even if you are only here for a short time.   

Scheduled Play for this Week 

Thank you for wearing your Name Badge!! 

 
Changes/Extra Information to note: 

• Tuesday - 3.0 Interpark starting November 28th, thanks to Ken Smith for 

coordinating!!  (Sign up genius) Email Ken Smith – k2silversmith@yahoo.com  

• Tuesday - REFEREE CLINIC – pickleball stage @ 10:30 Thanks Pat!! 

• Thursday – BEGINNERS 2 LESSONS CANCELLED due to Thanksgiving  

• Friday –2.5/3.0 challenge play starts Friday 6:00-8:00. Thanks to Kathy Grieve & 

Ray Perreault for coordinating!!  Just drop by the courts at scheduled time!! 

• Ladders for this week, Interpark schedule & coordinators list are linked to this 

week’s email. 

LOST – a club paddle during beginners play…. says Mesa Regal on it…please return to patio 
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TOURNAMENT  VOLUNTEER  HELP 
 Signup sheets for a variety of areas to help are posted at the back of the pickleball 

clubhouse.  Please help our club by taking a work shift throughout the tournament.  MANY 

VOLUNTEERS help share the load of running this tournament. 

REFEREE CLINIC 

Our December tournament sees over 300 matches per day and each of them need a referee, so 

we need lots of help in this area.   Learn to ref or refresh your skills this Tuesday on the 

pickleball stage at 10:30.   Thanks to Pat for helping to train our club members in refereeing!!!  

Please email Pat at sportport3@gmail.com if you can help or just let him know when you see him 

at the courts.   

EXECUTIVE POSITION AVAIALABLE 

 Please consider helping our club by submitting your name to the MRPBClub Board to 

help them make decisions with the growth of our club.  Elections take place at the Annual 

General Meeting in March and the Board is required to fill one position until that time.   Please 

contact Jacquee Ware at  clovistc@aol.com to volunteer your name.  

RECYCLING VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

We are still looking for a volunteer to do recycling…..taking cans to storage on Fridays and 

organizing a couple of trucks to go to recycle center twice a season.  This is not a ‘tough’ job but 

we do need someone to do it.  Please contact Nancy at ndstern@shaw.ca if you can help in this 

way.  Thanks! 

PICKLEBALL MACHINES – SIMON & TUTOR 

 Our club has two pickleball machines that club members can reserve and practice with on 

courts 1 & 2.  Both pickleball machines are under lock so if you would like to use them, contact 

Pat Porter at sportsport3@gmail.com or call 509-308-1937 for the combination and instruction 

of how to operate the machines.  The club will be hosting an introduction to the pickleball 

machines in upcoming weeks so keep watching for that. 

WOMEN’S PICKLEBALL LUNCHEON 

 Back by popular demand is our monthly Ladies Luncheon.  Signup sheets will be on the 

pickleball patio during Ladies Social this week.  Lunch is on December 13th at the Cheesecake 

Factory.  Thanks Jan Magee for organizing this!! 

TOURNAMENTS 

 Congratulations to our 20 club members who competed in the Venture Out tournament.  

Competition was tough and you all made us proud!!!  Medal results are as follows: 

  Lionel Fauchoux  – MD 3.5 GOLD 

  Rob Wagner  – MXD 4.0 BRONZE 

Steve Judy Mesa Regal – December 4-6 

This is our annual Club tournament which is a favourite of many players.  Mark your 

calendar and keep posted as lots of our members play in this and we need as many volunteers 

as possible for this event.  Signup sheets on bulletin boards at the pickleball clubhouse. 
 

  That’s all for this week folks…..keep positive, keep smiling, 

and happy playing!!!! 

Way to go, Mesa Regal!! 
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